
The international community is at an important juncture, as it is 
engaged in an intense debate on the future of the development 
agenda at the conclusion of the Millennium Development 
Goals in 2015. UNU-INWEH and UNOSD, together with our 
partners at the Global Water Partnership and McMaster 
University, have undertaken an analytical exercise to unpack 
what implementation to achieve the proposed Sustainable 

Development Goals (SDGs) will look like at a country level. 

Through a series of country case studies, expert opinion, 
and evidence synthesis, the report explores the necessity 
of water (including sanitation and wastewater management) 
for sustainable development, current disconnects between 
some national development plans and the proposed SDGs, 
opportunities for achieving sustainable development through 

water, and implementation opportunities. 

The launch will include three sets of welcoming remarks and a 
presentation of the report findings (20 min). A 20-minute Q&A 

session will follow. Light refreshments will be served.

Nikhil Seth (Welcoming Remarks)

Director, DSD

Jong-Soo Yoon (Welcoming Remarks)

Director, UNOSD

Zafar Adeel (Welcoming Remarks)

Director, UNU-INWEH

UNITED NATIONS UNIVERSITY
REPORT LAUNCH:

FEB. 24TH 12:30PM
CONFERENCE ROOM 11, UN HEADQUARTERS

WATER IN THE 

WE 

WORLD
WANT

SUMMARY:

SUPPORTING PARTNERS:

UN Photo, Kibae Park

Bob Sandford (Facilitator)

EPCOR Chair, Canadian Partnership 
Initiative in support of United 
Nations Water for Life Decade

Corinne Schuster-Wallace (Presenter)

Senior Research Fellow, UNU-INWEH


